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DUKESHOUSE WOOD RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

Children in years 4,5 and 6 will be sent home with letters regarding this year’s residential trip to 

Dukeshouse Wood. If you are happy for your child to attend kindly return the signed consent 

form to school as soon as possible. 

 

The trip will take place on Monday 12th June with children returning on Wednesday 14th June.  

 

A parents evening to explain more details of what Dukeshouse Wood has to offer will take 

place in school nearer the time. In the meantime, if you wish to find out more about the 

ethos of Kingswood, its supervisory and safety measures, please visit 

www.kingswood.co.uk , in particular the “Parents section”. 

http://www.kingswood.co.uk/


                                                                                                                

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

               

 

 

GREAT NORTH MUSEUM TRIP 

Children in Reception had an amazing 

visit to The Great North Museum this 

week. They learnt all about dinosaurs 

and had a brilliant time!  

MATHS @ HOME WORKSHOPS 

Thank you to all parents who attended the 

Maths workshops in school this week. This will 

be extremely beneficial to your child’s home 

learning.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

We currently require a number 

of items for our Forest School. 

If anyone has any empty cable 

reels, old guttering, pieces of 

wood, old toys or any old 

cutlery that they no longer 

need we would be extremely 

grateful if these could be 

brought into school.  

 

Many thanks 

SEGEDENUM TRIP 

Children in Years 3 and 4 will be going on a visit 

to Segedenum Roman Fort in Wallsend on 20th 

March. Letters will be sent home with more 

information.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

               PE DAYS: 

o Early Years – Tuesday and Friday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Year 4 Swimming 

 

• Every Wednesday – Reception Swimming 

 

• Monday 6th March 2023 – Family Learning Session – Years 3 & 4 (Four 

week course) 

 

• Wednesday 8th March – Autism Course for Parents (four week course) 

 

• Monday 20th March – Segedenum Trip – Years 3&4 

 

• Friday 31st March – Monday 17th April School closes for Easter Holidays 

 

• Monday 12th June-Wednesday 14th June – Dukeshouse Wood 

Residential Trip for Years 4, 5 and 6 

 

 

 

 

                             

 


